
Midstates Housemovers Association 
 

This letter is being sent to all Canadian members and prospective 
members. 
 
The bank we are currently doing business with has a fee of $50 to handle 
all checks that come from Canada, including Canadian US funded 
checking accounts.  They have explained to us that the fee is to handle 
the exchange rate and their personnel to do the paperwork, 
 
The Board of Directors has set a policy that we will accept checks from 
US banks only.  To attend you will need to send a certified bank check, a 
check that is written from a US funded account, pay in cash when you 
arrive or pay by credit card.  In paying cash, please send in your 
registration ahead of time so we will know you are coming and just note 
that you intend to pay cash.  In paying by credit card, there should be a 
credit card payment information sheet with your invitation packet. 
 
We regret this inconvenience and hope it won’t discourage you from 
attending our convention.  We truly enjoy having you attend and it 
wouldn’t be the same without you.  
 
Thank you. 
Sue Morrow, secretary 
Midstates Housemovers Association 


